
The Stand Alone Legacy Pledge March 2024 

Stand Alone charity is closing its operations on 31 March 2024 and the charity  
will be officially dissolved on 30 April 2024. 

Over the past 8 years, many universities and colleges have worked with  
Stand Alone to raise awareness and improve support for estranged students  
to increase their chances of access and success in higher education.  
114 signed the Stand Alone Pledge between October 2016 and December 2024.  

To confirm their continued commitment to estranged students after April 2024  
these Universities and Colleges have signed the Stand Alone Legacy Pledge. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

  
 

   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
…and more to follow! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

     

 

 

 

  

 
 

 


